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MEMORANDUM

TO: Pamela Thoma, Director

Women'’s, Gender, and Sexuality Studies Pr

FROM: Matthew L. Jockers, Dean 77
College of Arts and Sciences— / 7

DATE: August 23, 2018
SUBJECT:  Women’s Studies Name Change Confirmed

| am pleased to inform you that the Program in Women's Studies name change was officially
approved by Provost Bernardo on August 13, 2018 as the Program in Women’s, Gender, and
Sexuality Studies. | support the Provost’s decision.

Please move forward with communicating the Program in Women's, Gender, and Sexuality

Studies name change with your constituents and in written materials. If you have questions or
concerns, please feel free to contact me.
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